

April 21, 2023

Mr. Tom Weddle General Manager Crestline Village Water District PO Box 3347 Crestline, CA 92325

Dear Mr. Weddle:

Utility Cost Management LLC ("UCM") has completed its review of the Southern California Edison ("SCE") accounts associated with Crestline Village Water District. As a result of this evaluation, UCM has not identified opportunities to reduce the electricity expenditures at this time, nor did we identify errors in past bills. In other words, UCM concluded that each account is most likely being billed appropriately under SCE tariffs and the regulations of the California Public Utilities Commission ("CPUC").

To reach its conclusions about the accounts, UCM considered an array of information that included, publicly available information about Crestline Village Water District, general information about operations, copies of bills, historical billing and consumption data, and detailed 15-minute interval data generated by the accounts' "smart meters" and available through the utility's website.

Although unable to identify opportunities to lower costs at the present time, UCM encourages Crestline Village Water District to contact us down the road. Operational changes and/or rate changes by SCE can open these accounts to new opportunities. In the meantime, UCM thanks Crestline Village Water District for the opportunity to review its bills.

Sincerely,

Timothy Christiansen

Timothy Christiansen